No. N-11021/1/2025-HFA-V-MoHUA (FTS-9189321)
Government of India
Ministry of Housing and Urban Affairs
(HFA-V Division)
Room No. 3, Technical Cell, Gate No.7,
Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi-110011
Dated 27.08.2025

CORRIGENDUM

Subject: Applications for the post of Executive Director, Building Materials and
Technology Promotion Council (BMTPC) - Extension of last date for
submission of applications - reg.

Reference is invited to this Ministry’s Vacancy Circular No. N-11021/1/2025-HFA-
V-MoHUA (FTS-9189321) dated 28.07.2025 published in Employment News w.e.f.
26.07.2025 and hosted on the websites of MoHUA, DoPT and BMTPC, whereby
applications were invited for filling up the post of Executive Director, Building Materials
and Technology Promotion Council (BMTPC). The last date for receipt of applications
was notified as 23.08.2025.

2. The last date for receipt of applications may now be read as 20.09.2025.
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